
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Winchester                       Term: Term 4  2023-2024               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

We’ve had a wonderful term in 

Winchester Class! 

 

We’ve very much enjoyed our return to 

Smelly Wellies. It has been wonderful to 

watch the students get stuck in with the 

animal care. The progression in 

engagement from last year to this year is 

incredible!  

 

In English, we have continued to explore 

and analyse non-fiction texts, looking 

closely at how language and structure is 

used to communicate opinion and to 

persuade the reader.  

 

In maths, we have continued learning 

about fractions and how to use them as 

operators. Some of us have also worked 

on place value practice and different 

methods for addition and subtraction.  

 

In science, we have been learning about 

magnetism: repulsion, attraction, North 

and South poles, and electromagnets.  

 

In PSHE and RSE, we have been learning 

about healthy relationships and online 

safety. We have had some great 

discussions about rules and law, risk and 

consent.  

 

We wish you all a lovely Easter break. 

Alicia, Lauren P, Jess and Lorna        

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Thursday 28th March 

First day back: Monday 15th April  
 


